
I am a resident and ratepayer and reside at 1/34 Addison Road Manly, NSW 2095 and would like to provide my 
written support for this application. My reasoning and motivation is as follows:

1. It is a very aesthetically pleasing design, well considered, designed and thought through. 
2. Significant investment appears to have been made, to ensure it works with and in fact enhances the local 

environment. 
3. The Ripples Group is a family owned, Australian enterprise with an excellent array of restaurant and 

dining precedents around Sydney’s foreshores. Ripples Group do this well and deserve the opportunity to 
replicate that success here.

4. It provides a much needed local opportunity to dine casually on the Eastern Hill, within walking distance 
of many residents who can be expected to enjoy the experience. 

5. The area should not be held back by objecting naysayers who resist any level of change and any degree of 
progress, at every opportunity. 

Let’s go for it Councillors! The design and the application deliver an absolute enhancement to this beautful 
location, to be enjoyed by locals and visitors alike. 

Thanks you for the opportunity to provide this written and wholehearted support for this development.

Regards,

Paul Nelson
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